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LAST WEEK’S RECORD 

Bible School            109                      

Worship Service                 172 

Sunday Evening                                                 93 

Wednesday Evening                    Severe Weather 

Contribution                                                          $3,673.00 

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

May 17, 2015 

Announcements:                                      Steve Kelly 

Opening Prayer:                         Bob Seikel  

Song Director:                              Craig McKnight 

Scripture Reader:                 Dwyane Dennis 

Sermon:                            Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                                    George Mastick 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Jon Merritt                                   Paul Harris 

Ken Whittington             Joe Akins 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Lynn Harmon                                    Brian Nipper 

USHERS 

Bob Perry                         Frank Romberg 

GREETERS 

Foyer:                                 Bob & Louise Perry 

Elevator:                                Frank & Rita Romberg 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Diane Lawerance 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Geoff Root 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Jim Carpenter                      Bob Stephens 

EVENING WORSHIP 

Opening Prayer:                          Ron Taffe  

Song Director:                 Craig McKnight 

Scripture Reader:                           Eric Park 

Sermon:         Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:        Burl Vanlandingham 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH    SOUTH 

Kyle Perry                        Jim Walling 

VOLUNTEER CLEANING THIS WEEK TEAM #8 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

May 20, 2015 

Classes for All Ages 

Devotional:         Jimmy Hyde 

Song Director:                Clavin Norwood 

VAN DRIVER 

Tracy Gettle 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

FRANK ROMBERG 405-481-6500 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065  Fax: 405-275-7720 

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Jim Pettyjohn 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Tracy Gettle 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 
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MISSIONS: 

Carpenter Place 

Germany 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Philippines 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 

Tipton Home       

Westview Boys Home        



LIT N LATTES 

Ladies, join us for some great        

literature, conversation and 

snacks! We will read one book a 

month this summer and then get-together to discuss 

it. We will have a kick-off event Monday, May 18th at 

the home of Michelle McKnight at 7:00PM. 

GARAGE SALE SEASON 

Garage sale season is upon 

us. Please keep your eyes 

open for coats, heavy     

jackets, blankets, hats and gloves for our fall coat give

-away. This is the best time to get good quality, used 

items, wash them and start getting ready for our best 

Warmth From the Heart Coat Give-Away ever! As 

always, we do NOT have space for sweaters, hoodies 

or clothes. You may also give monetary donations to 

Ron or Debbie Taffe and they will have shoppers to 

get items. Thank you for all of your generous work 

and support in this. 

CONTINUING PRAYER CONCERNS 

Kyrian Anderson (young friend of the Hyde's with          

Leukemia), Chad Beard, Bob Bivins, Carol Brodersen,   

Nancy Burlison, Betty Caldwell (sister of Linda Carpenter), 

Harold  Carothers,  Blake Carter (great grandson of Sue 

Merritt), Sherri Collins, Norma Cowden, Thelma Divine,  

Babe Doyle,  Norma Edgmon, Mary Jo Fleming, Fredith 

Hanifan, William Horton, Mariella Jacobs, John Johnston, 

Larry Kelly, Jane Lynn, Aubrey McNutt, Patti Morgan (niece 

of Burl Vanlandingham), Thearlene Morris, Andy Peerson 

(brother to Royce Peerson), Sue Riedel, Katie Carter Rose 

(niece of Denise Beard), Naomi Rutledge, Rhetta Smith, 

Sarah Smith, Dorothy Strickland, John Sullivan, Emma 

White, Iva Williams (mother of Cathy Rose) and Selene 

Williams (daughter of Craig & Michelle McKnight). All 

these members and friends have continuing health       

concerns or other  special circumstances.   

 They appreciate your interest and prayers. 

LOOKING AHEAD 

MAY 15—16—Men’s Retreat @ Quail Ridge 

MAY 18—Ladies Lit n Lattes 

MAY 22—Secret Sister Revealing 

MAY 24—High School Senior Day 

MAY 25—Annual Memorial Day Get-Together at the 

 McKnight’s 

JUNE 14—20—Burnt Cabin Christian Camp 

JUNE 21—Father’s Day 

JUNE 27—Carol’s Tea 

JULY 12—16—Central’s VBS 

TIPTON HOME 

Our May collection for the Tipton 
Home will be toilet tissue. Please 
place in the  barrel in the foyer.  
Thank you. 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

Please remember Aubrey McNutt in 
your prayers. His cancer has gotten 
worse. 
Also, remember Bob and Ann Bivins 
in your prayers as they struggle with Bob’s health. 

CALLING VBS LEADERS 

We need adults to help with VBS.    

Everyone that is able to help in any 

way is encouraged to sign up on the 

sheet in the foyer. There are many  

areas to choose to help in.  

“Therefore we also, since we are surrounded 

by so great a cloud of witnesses, let us lay 

aside every weight, and the sin which so   

easily ensnares us, and let us run with       

endurance the race that is set before us.” 

Hebrews 12:1 

FAMILY NEWS 

Wow, we have seen a ton of storms in the last several 

days. Continue to pray for those affected by the       

tornados and flood waters. Be used by God to           

encourage others and serve people in the name of 

Christ. We have our Men’s retreat at Quail Ridge this 

Friday and Saturday, the 15th and 16th. Our High 

School Senior Day May 24th and our congregational 

get-together at the McKnight’s home on May 25th.  

Also keep in mind our summer Bible camp is coming up 

soon. If you would like to give some money to help kids 

go to camp please see Nathan Kelly, Michelle 

McKnight, or myself. Also be in prayer about our VBS 

planned for July 12th through the 16th. We have a 

place for everyone to help with VBS. Please sign-up on 

the sheet in the foyer. If you have any questions, just 

ask me.    

Finding Patience in Perspective 

How do you feel about standing in a long line at the 

grocery store when you need to get home quick; when 

you ask someone a quick question and they go on and 

on and on; or when your in a hurry to get somewhere 

in traffic and the person in front of you is crawling at a 

snail’s pace. There’s so many times in life when we 

loose our patience. Have you ever wondered how to 

gain more patience? How do you become a more     

patient person? Here’s a couple proverbs that give us 

some insight. 

“A man's wisdom gives him patience; 

it is to his glory to overlook an offense.”  

Proverbs 19:10 NIV 

 “A patient man has great understanding, 

but a quick-tempered man displays folly.”  

Proverbs 14:29  NIV 

I know you can hardly wait for Sunday to get here; just 

be patient. See you soon. 

Your brother 

Jimmy Hyde  

YOUTH NEWS 

By NATHAN KELLY 

Brooklyn’s senior reception is coming up. I know Kylee 
has a lot of decorations already; what we need are 
pictures of Brooklyn. If you have any, please bring 
them or email them or get them to me somehow. We 
have our trip to the trampoline park coming up too. 
We might have to push it back a week, and I’ll know 
very soon. So stay informed. Last, I’m going to be 
needing help driving the youth group to AWTGs this 
summer. It would really help me out a lot. I’ll get a list 
of when and where in the annex.  
  
Last weekend I was helping de-thorn some roses with 
a box knife when I went the wrong way and nicked my 
finger. It was a dull blade and didn’t as much cut me 
as it did poke me, which made me look less foolish 
than I felt. The writer of Hebrews says in chapter 4 
that the word of God is sharper than any two-edged 
sword. A sword is only as good as it’s wielder. How 
are you wielding your sword? Is it sharp? Will it pierce 
or will it poke? We must be battle ready and you must 
wield it better than I wielded the box cutter.  

MEN’S ANNUAL RETREAT 

The men of Central will have their annual 

retreat at Quail Ridge Lodge on Friday and 

Saturday, May 15th & 16th. Please sign up 

on the list in the foyer. The cost will be 

$15 for those attending both days and $5 

for those attending only one day. We will meet after 

services on Wednesday the 13th to discuss details. If 

you have questions, please see Dale Beard. 

SECRET PRAYER SISTER 

REVEALING 

Ladies, are you wondering 

who has been leaving you 

those nice notes and gifts? 

Wondering who is upholding you to our Lord in   

prayer? Now is the time to find out. Come join the 

fun of revealing who we have been secretly praying 

for these past couple of months. Bring a wrapped gift, 

with the name of who it is for on the outside and 

your name on the inside along with a favorite snack 

to share on Friday, May 22nd to the home of Michelle 

McKnight at 7:00 PM. 

Hardship is like  
muddy water,  

be patient, don’t stir it, 
and it will clear up! 


